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TOPIC This term we are going to be focusing on the history of specific 

seasonal events, including Guy Fawkes night and Armistice Day. 

We will continue into December by learning about Christmas 

traditions and stories around the world. There will also be times 

to reflect upon current affairs throughout the term. 

LITERACY This term we are focusing on different styles of poetry in our 

writing reflecting the events and change of seasons that are 

happening. 

In reading we will continue to build upon our comprehension 

skills, practising our skimming and scanning to answer specific 

questions and reading for information to take notes. 

NUMERACY This term we will explore the link between addition and 

subtraction, building upon strategies previously learned and 

applying them to larger numbers and word problems. 

We will also be learning about Measure in length, weight and 

capacity. 

PE DAY PE days will continue to be on Friday and Wednesday, pupils can 

come dressed for PE on a Friday and bring something suitable on 

Wednesday to change into. We will be learning about Badminton 

and Social Dance on Fridays and Yoga on a Wednesday. 

OTHER 

INFORMATION 
We will continue with Outdoor Learning where we can this term, 

however this will be flexible due to Christmas Show rehearsals. 

We aim to still take part in outdoor activities on a Tuesday 

afternoon, it may be school based more often this term, 

however. 

Dates for the 

Diary 
Children in Need – wear non-uniform or bright colours; 

suggested £1 donation; Fri 15th Nov; 

School & Nursery Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 6th December 

Christmas Show: 

Monday 16th December 6:30 pm; Tuesday 17th December 

10:00 am 

Class Christmas Party Thursday 19th December 

Last Day of School Fri 20th Dec 



 

                         

 

 


